
Dear sir/madam 

 

I strongly state that the compulsory hard copy billing of mobile bills be BANNED 

with immediate effect. The bills must be sent by email/WhatsApp/telegram or by way 

of any other electronic means.   

 

However, any subscriber desirous of hard copy bill may obtain so by paying nominal 

charges.  

 

 
 


